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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE March 2019

Boy, have we been lucky with the weather at our meetings. | hope | haven’t jinxed the March weather for our
annual gorging at the loka Valley Farm breakfast brunch. The weather was perfect for the February brunch at
the Oliver Wight Tavern in Sturbridge. It was a great day for a walk and several Colonial members took
advantage of touring the Sturbridge Village living museum before and after the meeting, thanks to Jim Dunlea.
Jane Palmer secured a perfect room close to the food and ideal for our private meeting. Thanks Jane for
arranging the venue.

If you check the club web site , you will find another tech article by Don P. on Extended Idle car starting.
There is also a new listing for 1930 Plymouth parts for sale. Sale and wanted items are posted for 3 months.
If you have any good car cruises or shows to publicize, let Don know and he can add them to the web site.
Our Hancock Volunteer FD is having it’s annual car show at IOKA Farm on May 11 ( Saturday). Will get Don a
flyer soon.

Rosters have been distributed. If you didn’t get one, please let me know and I will get you one. The only
current change is that Dick Matott did not renew and we added 2 new members in Nov. ( Howe and Varhol).
If you don’t have them on your roster, you need a new one.

Our March meeting will start here at the Whitman home , 3326 Route 43, Hancock, Mass. at noon. We will
have a short meeting, then proceed to the IOKA Valley Farm around 1:15. Lunch will be $15/couple to be paid
before we leave for the farm. This does not include tip, so a hat will be passed at the farm. It happens to be
St. Patrick’s Day, so dress accordingly.  Questions, call 413-738-5322

The April meeting is a day at the Stafford Springs annual auto flea market. Vince will have his tent in the same
spot and you are welcome to bring parts to sell. April 14™, rain or shine. Questions ; 860 872 0777
4 of our regular members usually attend this event.
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President-Judy Whitman, 3326 Hancock Rd., Hancock, Mass. 01237 (413-738-5322) gvebigman@gmail.com
Vice President- Doug Crook, 461 West Main Rd., Little Compton, RI. 02837 (401-635-4213)

Secretary- Jane & Donald Palmer, 184 Buff Cap Rd., Tolland, Ct. 06084 (860-875-0022) 184palmer@comcast.net
Treasurer- Judi Nichols, 33 Beach St., Millbury, Ma. 01527 (508-865-2238) buttercupjudi@yahoo.com




